
Christopher "Mike" Davis

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the WSBA Business Law Section’s 
Executive Committee as the Young Business Lawyers Committee Chair for the 2025/2026 
year. I was honored to serve in this position for the 2024/2025 year, and I am looking 
forward to using what I learned to help young and new attorneys build connections 
across the state and throughout the business law community.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher “Mike” Davis 


